
 

 

 

November 12, 2024 
Discontinuation of Proterial Category 6 Supra 660 and Premium Cables 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important change to our 
Premise product line. After careful evaluation and consideration, Proterial Cable America will be 
discontinuing the following cables as part of a slow End-of-Life (EOL) process: 

• Category 6 Premium (30183 and 30212) 
• Category 6 Supra 660 (30016 and 30022) 

This phase-out will be completed by February 28, 2025, at which point these products will become 
obsolete. While these products are being discontinued, we are pleased to continue offering the 
following cable options to meet your business needs 

• Category 6 XS (30237 and 30238) 
• Category 6 Plus Enhanced UTP (30025 and 30024) 
• Category 6A Supra 10G-XE UTP (30303 and 30304) 
• Category 6A Supra 10G (30218 and 30222) 

 

Our team is committed to supporting you throughout this transition and ensuring a smooth shift to the 
new products. If you have any questions or require further information, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out to your account manager or contact our customer service team. 

We appreciate your understanding and continued partnership as we introduce new and improved 
products to support your business. 

 

Sincerely, 

David McCarthy 
VP of Sales  

Proterial Cable America, Inc.  

https://usa.proterial.com/performance-cable/category-6-xs/
https://usa.proterial.com/performance-cable/category-6-plus-utp/
https://usa.proterial.com/performance-cable/category-6a-supra-10g-xe/
https://usa.proterial.com/performance-cable/category-6a-supra-10g-utp/

